11 SOCIAL WORK DEPARTMENT - WORKING FOR FAMILIES PROJECT -
ESTABLISHMENT OF POST (AN442-2004)

Reference is made to Report No 714-2004, Economic Development Committee, dated 18th October,
2004.

The report advises that Welfare Rights were successful in the tender for the Money Advice Support
Project.

Accordingly, the Committee is asked to approve the establishment of two Temporary Money Advice
Worker posts, graded AP4, £19,632 - £21,732, until 31st March, 2006.

The costs of the above proposal are £52,170 in a full financial year. This will be funded from the
Working for Families budget awarded to the Council by the Scottish Executive.
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